
The Trustees approved the Advocacy Plan which outlines
their priorities for the year.

November 8: Professional Development Day
November 11: Remembrance Day
November 12: Fall Break
November 15-17: ACSTA Conference
November 18: ASBA Fall Conference
November 22: Day off in lieu of parent-teacher
meetings

The next CSCE Board meeting will be held on
Wednesday, November 27, 2024 at 5:00pm.

If you wish to present to the Board, please contact
Corporate Secretary Kaitlyn Demers at
medias@centreest.ca.

SCHOOL AUTHORITY RESULTS
SUMMARY

The Alberta Education's School Authority Results
Summary for Planning and Reporting was presented
to the CSCE Trustees. It highlights areas of quality
assurance that show improvement, consistent
results or a decline in results. Principals will work
with the results specific to their school community to
contextualise the results, analyse them and identify
strategies to maintain or improve the overall results.
The overall analysis will be included in the Annual
Education Report, which will be approved by the
Board at its November meeting. It will then be
available on the CSCE website.

The Trustees approved the integration of the Professional
Development Plan into the Trustees Work Plan.

Board Chair Danielle Larsen, Vice-Chair Réginald Roy
and Superintendent Dolorèse Nolette attended the
34th FNCSF national conference, from October 24 to
26 in Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island.
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The following is a summary of the key points
discussed during the board meeting of the Conseil
Scolaire Centre-Est held on October 30, 2024.

Enrolment at the Conseil scolaire Centre-Est has
returned to 2018 numbers.

The CSCE would like to thank all the staff for their
dedication in creating a welcoming environment for
the students.

CSCE Grade 8 and 9 students attended the Rassemblement
Jeunesse (RaJe) in Edmonton on October 24, 2024.


